
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

January 20, 2019 
11:45 A.M. 

 

POLICE SEEK HELP LOCATING CRITICAL MISSING PERSON 

 
 
 

The Greenbelt Police Department is seeking assistance in locating critical missing person  
Gary Cunningham (pictured above). Mr. Cunningham, 52, who resides in the 6200 block of 
Breezewood Drive, has a diminished mental capacity and suffers from other mental health 
issues.  He is described as a black male, 5’3”, 130 pounds, with brown eyes and black hair. 
The subject has a bent over gait when he walks. He was last seen wearing a white jacket. 
Anyone with information is asked to contact the Greenbelt Police Department at 301-474-
7200 or by email at jpenn@greenbeltmd.gov .  
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